
Dear SBC Family, 

 

As we embark on a new year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the exceptional work we have 

accomplished together and share my excitement for what is ahead. Your dedication and passion for 

supporting our individuals are nothing short of inspiring. 

 

In 2023, we have made significant strides in creating an inclusive and enriching environment that fosters 

growth and independence for the adults we serve. Your empathy and creativity have touched many lives, 

and for that, I am immensely grateful. 

 

Looking forward to the upcoming year, our commitment to excellence remains unwavering. We will 

continue to innovate and adapt, working collaboratively to expand our programs and resources to better 

meet the needs of those we serve. Each one of you plays a crucial role in this mission, and I am confident 

that together we can achieve our goals. 

 

Let us continue to cultivate a workplace filled with compassion, respect, and innovation. Your well-being 

is important to us, and we are committed to fostering an environment where you thrive both 

professionally and personally. 

 

Here’s to a new year filled with possibilities, growth, and success. Thank you for your hard work and 

dedication. 

 

Happy New Year! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Romeo  

CEO 

 


